
The community of Barrie was rocked by the deaths of six young people in a single-vehicle crash 
over the weekend of Aug. 27-28 and our reporters, in an incredible team effort, covered the 
story with compassion, fairness and dignity. 
John Edwards, who was working when the crash happened, filed the original breaking news 
story and followed it up with multiple updates as details of what happened emerged. 
On Monday, as the investigation into the crash continued, Frank Matys and Sara Carson jumped 
in to help.  
Frank headed to the scene while Sara and John made calls and reached out to people through 
social media to verify the identities of the young people who died and connect with their 
friends and relatives to learn more about who they were. 
The end result was four online stories, one of which was updated multiple times, on 
Simcoe.com as well as a separate front-page print story for the Barrie Advance.  
 
Adam Martin-Robbins 
Managing Editor 
Simcoe.com, Barrie Advance 
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